
MOSS BEACH 
SR 1 CONGESTION AND SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
SELF GUIDED EXHIBIT

Sign up for project updates at 
smcgov.org/planning/Moss-Beach-SR-1

On September 19, 2023, the County of San Mateo, with the San Mateo 
County Transportation Authority and Caltrans, hosted a public open house 
and presentation on the Moss Beach SR 1 Congestion and Safety 
Improvements Project. The team provided an overview of the project's 
background, needs, and goals; described the project approval process; 
shared preliminary findings from the traffic and environmental review; 
presented design concepts for the project area; and described next steps.

Open house materials are available at Supervisor Mueller’s office for a limited 
time. All materials, including the presentation and exhibits, will continue to be 
available electronically on the project's webpage at the link or QR code 
shown below. 

The team invites the public to review the large-scale concept alternative 
exhibits here to better understand what improvements are being considered 
for Highway 1 between 16th Street and Cypress Avenue in Moss Beach. 

Improvements may include:
• Pedestrian Walkways
• High-visibility Pedestrian Crosswalks
• Multimodal Bicycle and Pedestrian Trail
• Bike Lanes
• Bus Stop Improvements
• Roundabouts and/or Traffic Signals
• Dedicated Turn Lanes
• Raised Median

Please share questions with the project team by completing the 
comment form at the bottom of the project webpage or by filing 
out a comment card.
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